
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 19 October 2016 

 

Attendees: Keith Emsden (chair), Helen Greer-Waring, Jean Hirst, Barry Winterbottom, Marsha 

Raynes, Katrina Fletcher, JM Brass, Alicia Higgins,  Becky Clowes, Helen Wyatt (please add the names 

of people I’ve missed) 

Apologies have been received from:  Mr Bradley, Mrs Bradley, Joanne Cross 

Before the meeting started a minutes silence was held in memory of Susan Weitcher 

1. Welcome 

Keith welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

2. Minutes of last meeting 

Minutes of the September 2016 meeting were agreed as a true record. 

3. Matters arising 

None 

4. Treasurers report  

The balance at the bank stands at £368 following a cheque made out for £10 

5. Secretaries/Media report  

Helen had been involved in the YAS Restart a Heart campaign which involves teaching CRP to 

Secondary school age children across Yorkshire in a one day event.  It’s an annual initiative for 

restart a heat day each year in October. 

6. News from the surgery 

Flu day had been very successful again this year and the flow of people had been extremely well 

managed with minimal disruption to local residents.   

£450 was raised for Macmillan at the coffee morning 

£750 was raised for CRY over the flu weekend 

Many thanks to everyone who came along, contributed and volunteered. 

Short discussion about CRY and what the PPG could do to help raise funds to enable a further day to 

be held locally.   

7. Guest speaker – Helen Wyatt, Rotherham CCG 

Helen discussed the proposed changes to ‘hyper acute’ stroke services and children’s surgery in our 

area. 

Hyper Acute – where you are cared for, for up to the first 72 hours after having a stroke.  It’s the 

very specialist service, some people may require less than 72 hours of this care. 

Currently there is a variation in services depending on where you are and where you go. 



Rotherham ‘hyper acute’ unit see an average of only 400 patients per year.   

There are a range of proposals for the changes to the hyper acute stroke and children’s surgery.  

Where we are located, we would still have good access to all the services wherever they move to. 

More information can be found at the website: www.smybndccgs.nhs.uk 

Consultation closes on 20th January 2017 

8. Any other business 

None 

9. Date of next meeting – Wednesday 16 November 2016 at 6pm  

Guest speaker will be Dr Reid. 

The meeting closed at 7.05pm 


